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Our classroom had a great week learning about 
zoo animals, spending time outside, and finishing 
off our alphabet study with the letter “Z”! During 
circle time, we read the books 1, 2, 3, To the Zoo, 
The View at the Zoo, and Blippi-Let’s See Animals. 
The kiddos discussed their favorite animals they 
see at the zoo, which included snakes, elephants, 
tigers and polar bears!  

We were loving the weather this week and spent 
a lot of our mornings outside! The kiddos enjoyed 
playing at the sand and water table, learning how 
to play “Duck, Duck, Goose!”, and playing make-
believe games!  

Our class concluded our alphabet study with the 
letter “Z” this week! The kiddos created a zebra 
using the letter, listened to the Sesame Street 
podcast, and read Zack the Lazy Zebra. 

Next week, we will begin a study on ocean 
animals! We will continue to review our letters, 
shapes, and number as the year continues.  

 

 “No act of kindness, no matter 
how small, is ever wasted.” 

~Aesop 
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Reminders   

*Conferences- May 25th    

*No School- Monday, May 31st  


